
TOWN OF COUNTY LINE

SPECIAL MEETING

May 16, 2013

THE MAYOR CALLED TO ORDER THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE COUNCIL AT 7:05PM

Present Mayor Self, Councilor's Myrtle Van Kleeck/ Brenda Lowe/ Floyd Philpot/Steve Brewer.

The meeting was called to discuss disposal of two police vehicles currently on Larry Calvert's property.

Councilor Eugene Kiley found a person with a rollback that would remove the vehicles for us. He will pay

us $500.00 for both cars/ with no expense to the town. Brenda Lowe made a motion and Floyd seconded

to sell the cars to Phillip Lindley/ PLT towing. Motion carried. Need keys and title's for both vehicles.

A motion was made and seconded by Steve to adjourn the meeting.

SPECIAL MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 7:33pm

Discussion only information:

Councilor Myrtle discussed the signage grant from Alabama Power Co. This was tabled until the next

regular council meeting. There were visitors from Cobb Brazeel Rd asking about road condition the

Mayor explained works in progress for roads. The mayor authorized them to remove some of the red

rock to fill in holes. Also bushes grown out on the edge of the roads of Van Mulvehill's property

scratching auto's.

MINUTES SUBMITTED BY

BRENDA PHILPOT/ CLERK


